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Cycling Advisory Committee 
Report 

 
2nd Meeting of the Cycling Advisory Committee 
January 19, 2022 
Advisory Committee Virtual Meeting - during the COVID-19 Emergency 
Please check the City website for current details of COVID-19 service impacts. 
 
Attendance PRESENT: J. Roberts (Chair), I. Chulkova, D. Doroshenko, J. 

Jordan, M. Mur, and T. Wade; A. Pascual (Committee Clerk) 
 
ABSENT: C. DeGroot, B. Hill, and E. Raftis 
 
ALSO PRESENT: S. Akhtar, G. Dales, N. Gopalakrishnan, D. 
Hall, K. Killen, E. Li, L. Maitland, D. MacRae, A. Miller, O. 
Nethersole, and M. Pletch 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:03 PM; it being noted that 
the following Members were in remote attendance: I. Chulkova, 
D. Doroshenko, J. Jordan, M. Mur, J. Roberts, and T. Wade.   

 

1. Call to Order 

1.1 Disclosures of Pecuniary Interest 

That it BE NOTED that no pecuniary interests were disclosed. 

2. Scheduled Items 

2.1 Proposed Downtown Wayfinding Concepts 

That it BE NOTED that the presentation, as appended to the agenda, from 
K. Killen, Senior Planner and N. Gopalakrishnan, E. Li, S. Akhtar, Entro 
Consultants, with respect to the Proposed Downtown Wayfinding 
Concepts, was received. 

 

2.2 Road Safety/Vision Zero Update 

That it BE NOTED that the presentation, as appended to the added 
agenda, from G. Dales, Division Manager, Transportation Planning and 
Design, with respect to a Road Safety/Vision Zero Update, was received. 

 

3. Consent 

3.1 1st Report of the Cycling Advisory Committee 

That it BE NOTED that the 1st Report of the Cycling Advisory Committee, 
from its meeting held on December 15, 2021, was received. 

 

3.2 Public Meeting Notice - Zoning By-law Amendment - 150 King Edward 
Avenue 

That it BE NOTED that the Public Meeting Notice dated December 23, 
2021, from G. Bailey, Senior Planner, related to a Zoning By-law 
Amendment for the property located at 150 King Edward Avenue, was 
received. 
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3.3 Public Meeting Notice - Zoning By-law Amendment - 100 Kellogg Lane 

That it BE NOTED that the Public Meeting Notice dated December 23, 
2021, from B. Debbert, Senior Planner, related to a Zoning By-law 
Amendment for the property located at 100 Kellogg Lane, was received. 

 

3.4 Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program: Public Transit Stream Intake 
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That it BE NOTED that the staff report dated January 11, 2022, from K. 
Scherr, Deputy City Manager, Environment and Infrastructure, with 
respect to the Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program: Public Transit 
Stream Intake 3, was received. 

 

4. Items for Discussion 

4.1 Improving Comfort on Existing Bike Lanes  

That it BE NOTED that the memo, as appended to the added agenda, 
from D. Hall, Program Manager, Active Transportation, with respect to 
Improving Comfort on Existing Bicycle Lanes, was received. 

 

5. (ADDED) Deferred Matters/Additional Business 

5.1 (ADDED) Victoria Bridge Replacement Public Update Meeting 

That it BE NOTED that the communication, as appended to the added 
agenda, from K. Grabowski, Transportation Design Engineer, with respect 
to the Victoria Bridge Replacement Public Update Meeting, was received.  

 

6. Adjournment 

The meeting adjourned at 6:21 PM. 


